
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 
ARCHBISHOP J. P. HURLEY COUNCIL, No 11069 
11665 Ft. Caroline Rd, Jacksonville, FL 32225 

Dear Friends: 

We are pleased to announce the 2020 edition of the Knights of Columbus Charity Golf Tournament. 

This event is our main fundraiser to support the council's many charitable activities in our 

community throughout the year.  

The Knights of Columbus is a Catholic family fraternal service organization founded almost 140 years 

ago for the purpose of supporting widows and families of deceased working-class men.   Over the 

years it has grown into one of the largest charitable organizations world-wide with over 1.9 million 

members in 15,900 councils. Locally our council supports the St. Vincent de Paul food pantry, Scout 

camps, the Women's Help Center and Morning Star School. Annually we provide more than 500 

meals at Thanksgiving & Christmas to our local neighbors in need.  This year, during the 

unprecedented COVID pandemic, we have provided the manpower and partnered with Farm Fresh 

and Feeding Northeast Florida to distribute tons of food to more than 1,000 families; and will 

continue to do so.   Around the world, Knights donate millions of dollars and thousands of volunteer 

hours to Special Olympics, Habitat for Humanity and the Global Wheelchair Mission as well as to our 

own K of C "Food for Families" and "Coats for Kids" projects. 

This year's fundraising tournament will be held at Hidden Hills Country Club on October 25th.  The 

field for this very popular event will be limited to 52 players and it will fill up quickly, so don't be left 

out!  The tournament fee of $90 entitles each player to 18 holes of golf, cart, range balls, great prizes 

and a banquet dinner, which makes this one of the most affordable and fun tournaments in the area.  

Last year we had a very successful event and this year, with your support, we are committed to 

doing better even in these challenging times and having even MORE FUN!   

Please review the enclosed Tournament Information and Sponsor's Form to select your sponsorship 

level, and/or sign up to play; then return it with your check in the enclosed self-addressed envelope.   

Please do so no later than October 5.  Let me encourage you to not only become a sponsor, but to 

enter your foursome for the shot at winning the 2020 K of C Tournament bragging rights! 

Thanks for your support, 

 

Jerry Robichaud             Tournament Chairman              jrobigolf@aol.com              904-899-3476  


